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 This week we have been… 
 ….learning about information books. 
 ….using junk modelling material to make aeroplanes and other vehicles. 
  ….helping Kitty to learn about ‘fast’ and ‘not fast’. 

 

Important Dates and Messages:  
 

 We are delighted to welcome back Mrs Claire Walters, following her maternity 
leave. She will be teaching and supporting Mrs Flynn’s class. We are also fortunate to have 
two student teachers on final teaching practice in Nursery, until March 13th this year. Miss Katie 
Bradley is in Mrs. Flynn’s class and Miss Charley Howell is in Mrs Higgitt’s/Mrs Twilley’s class. 

 If you have any concerns about your child’s communication and language development, 

please note: The next Worcestershire Speech & Language Drop-in Session is on 
Friday 24th January - 2.30 - 3.00pm, Scott Atkinson Child Development Centre, 
Woodrow Drive, Redditch B98 7UH. 

  After February half term, our focus will be about ‘People Who Help Us’. Is there 

anyone in your family who would be prepared to visit Nursery and tell our children all about 
the work they do? (We are looking for police officers, firefighters, medical personnel (doctors, 
nurses, physios, ambulance crew) dentists, lollipop man/lady. 

 Thank you to everyone who has already sent in the £5 contribution towards our 
cookery and craft activities this half term. Please send money in a named, sealed envelope. 
Thank you. 

 We always need junk modelling materials please! This year’s cohort love this activity – 
perhaps we are educating the next generation of top innovators and engineers!  

 

  

 

 

  
 

Happy Birthday to:                   


